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1. Introduction 
 
The Head of Economy, Planning and Strategic Housing will give a verbal update on 
the current position with regard to the application (Our Ref.19/00432/PINS) submitted 
to the Planning Inspectorate for a Development Consent Order in respect of a Major 
Infrastructure Project to permit the renewal and partial realignment of an existing 
Southampton to London fuel pipeline which crosses Rushmoor Borough.  

 


